
Our employees have contributed 

to CULAC to dress casual

December 24 – January 4 

to support credit union interests 

in Augusta and Washington.

CULAC
Holiday Casual Dress for

CREDIT UNION LEGISLATIVE ACTION COUNCIL

Contributions to CULAC are not tax deductible. Individuals who are associated with CUNA’s state credit union leagues or with CUNA- 
affiliated credit unions that have signed a permission agreement with their leagues are eligible to participate in CULAC. All contributions to 

CULAC are strictly voluntary and will be used for political purposes. You have the right to refuse to contribute without any reprisal.


